
Principal’s Message  

Taralga Public School 

NEWSLETTER 

P L E A S E  N O T E :  
 

Assembly - 
 

Friday, 6th   February, 

2015 

 

95 Orchard Street,         Ph: (02)48402047 

TARALGA NSW 2580    F:  (02)48402152 

E-mail: taralga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.taralga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

WEEK 11 TERM 1     11th April, 2019 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Gymnastics 

Netball 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

To be advised 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking  

Thurs LIBRARY 

Fri Netball 

Mon 
22-11 

Book Fair 

Mon 
6-12 

Year 6    
Dinner 

 

Wed 
8-12 

School Play 
“Oliver” 

Wed 
15-12 

Graduation 
Ceremony 

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Thank you to our netball coaches, Kaytlin and Doug and our             
Gymnastics coach, Vaughn.  Our students enjoy these sessions,          
developing their skills. 
 
Book Fair is on - please come on in, there are lots of books and         
novelties for sale which would make great Christmas gifts/fillers. 
 
Dates to remember: 
 
Wednesday, 8th December - “Oliver” our School Play 
Wednesday, 15th December - Graduation Ceremony 
 
Attached to this Newsletter are 5 raffle tickets for the P & C.  Please 
buy or sell to friends and return to school prior to Wednesday, 15th as 
the raffle will be drawn at the Graduation Ceremony.  There are 3 great 
prizes - 2 x half butchered lamb and 1 x trailer load of wood.   
 
Remember - our P & C supports every child at our school, it would be 
great if you could support them.  Thank you. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  
☺ 

   
                           

 

 

 

TERM 4 WEEK 8 25th November, 2021 

Our departing Year 6 students - it will 

be sad to say goodbye! 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 7 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
 

Jack Towell 
Jannie Cummins x 3 
Larry Cummins 
Seb Cummins 
Hunter Pirihi 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
James Curran 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Kobee Morgan 

 

 Walk on paths; 

 Avoid puddles; 

 Wipe your feet before going into classrooms. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  Be Safe in the Rain 

Happy Birthday to you in November:  
 

Cayden - 15   Caleb - 20     

Jack Towell 
Mylah Burfitt x 2 
Caleb Collins 
Decllan Morgan 
Mickey Winder 
Scarlet Condran x 2 
Charlotte Curran x 2 
Chase Johansen x 2 
Jannie Cummins  
Larry Cummins 
Logan Meredith 
Maggie Chalker 
Milly Cummins 
Lilly Bell 
Hannah Calleja 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASS ROOM 
 
The Currobung Room students have been working hard with the whole school, practising the school 
play “Oliver.”  Everyone has been doing a great job remembering their lines, movements and dances.  
We have been walking down to the Memorial Hall and performing on the stage, which has been         
exciting. 
 
Please send their costume clothes for “Oliver” for the photo call on Tuesday, 
30th, November.  If you have not received your costume note, please      
contact the school.  Most students only have a few items to bring. 
  
Other than “Oliver,” we have been learning about convicts and the          
hardships they endured.  Students were surprised at how children were 
treated in those days!!! 
 



W E E K  8   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

 

We are all looking forward to the play “Oliver” 
- it should be a fantastic performance!!   

WALL OF FAME - Congratulations to our fantastic students -  

         Caleb Collins                 Mylah Burfitt                 Josie Calleja                 Kobee Morgan 

        6 Honour Ribbons   6 Honour Ribbons            24 Honour Ribbons               3 Honour Ribbons 

        60 Progress Awards          60 Progress Awards          240 Progress Awards            30 Progress Awards 

 

             An amazing effort from these students, well done!! Keep up the good work!! 

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 

Congratulations also to Caleb, Mylah, Josie and Kobee fore each  

receiving the School’s Award of Excellence Banner.  They have all  

worked hard and their efforts are a credit to them.  We are all very proud.   




